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MEMORANDUM 
June 17, 2020 

Los Angeles World Airports 

Troye Holmes Lieutenant, Vulnerability Assessment & Analysis Unit 

SUBJECT Temporary Cancellation of the Prohibited Items Training (PIT) 

The Airport Police Division Vulnerability Assessment & Analysis Unit (VAAU) is taking 
precautionary measures to reduce the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), in response to 
Federal, State, County and City requirements. Effective March 16, 2020, VAAU has 
temporarily suspended the Prohibited Items Training course, until further notice.   

During this period of suspension, applicants will not be required to have the Prohibited Items 
Training Stamp on badge applications for either new or renewal badging. However, all other 
previous badging requirements or procedures apply.   

VAAU will monitor and assess the situation and apprise you of all updates.  Please be mindful 
that the health and safety of the airport community is our highest priority. VAAU strongly 
encourages everyone to employ best health and safety practices in order to reduce the spread 
of the Coronavirus.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at, alertvaau@lawa.org, or contact 
VAAU office at 424-646-8228, Monday through Friday, between 9am and 5pm.   
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